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THE STATE OF TEXAS § 
COUNTY OF VICTORIA § 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
PROPOSED 2023 VICTORIA COUNTY BUDGET 

 
PURSUANT TO Local Government Code §111.007 (c) notice is hereby 
given that a public hearing on the proposed 2023 Victoria County budget 
will be held TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. in the 
VICTORIA COUNTY COURTHOUSE, 115 N BRIDGE ST, SECOND 
FLOOR, RM 241, VICTORIA, Victoria County, Texas. 

 
THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE REVENUE 
FROM PROPERTY TAXES THAN LAST YEAR'S 
BUDGET BY AN AMOUNT OF $2,640,271, WHICH 
IS A 9.55 PERCENT INCREASE FROM LAST 
YEAR’S BUDGET. THE PROPERTY TAX 
REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM NEW 
PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS 
YEAR IS $949,763.00. 
  
Anyone wishing to give or receive information regarding this subject 
should be present at the date, time, and location above. 

  
Victoria County Commissioners Court  


